

NEWSLETTER

15.05.15

News from the Classes KS1 - New Mud Kitchen!



A MASSIVE thank you to Dan and Helen Medcalf for designing and installing this for the children in KS1. They will have hours of fun using

This week was Ascension Day and Rev Hazelton came and brought balloons to ascend! They floated high above school and off into the distance.

KS2: In response to last week's elections, when more ICT was an issue, we have been doing internet research on Modern Egypt, in particular the Nile, Suez Canal and the Amazon Dam.

Finally, the mouldy evaporation experiment has gone – it will be interesting to see how long it takes the rest of the water to evaporate!

We have been very proud of our year 6 this week as they have tackled their SATs tests. They should feel really pleased (because they're finished!) and they have approached them all with an excellent attitude. All the hard work they have done will certainly stand them in good stead. Well done boys!

Safety Reminder

Please remember that children should not arrive at school before 8.50am as they are not supervised by school staff before this time. If your child arrives, and no member of staff is present on the playground, please do not just leave children but wait until a member of staff is there. Thank you.

New access to playing field!

We have exciting news about our access to the playing field/football field. We are very grateful to Nigel and Kathryn Chapman who have allowed us to fence off a safe route through their field at the back of the school grounds. Paul Atkinson has now finished the fence and we now have direct access to a field we can use. No more walking the long way round - this is a significant development for us!

Next Week

Please bring in any further Sainsbury's Active Kids vouchers **Monday** Years 5 & 6 to Peat Rigg, leave 9.30am

Tuesday Sewing Club

Wednesday Botton School Orchestra and Choir, Concert at Danby Village Hall, 2pm (see separate letter)

Netball Club

Friday Years 5 & 6 return from Peat Rigg, 3.30pm

Football Club

Break up for half term, return to school Monday, 1st June